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Beginning Tuesday October 3rd, there will be a case management team at the United Way 
Office.  Location: first floor,1600 Lake Front Circle, The Woodlands, TX 77380. 

They are here to assist and assess your additional needs following Hurricane Harvey. This 
assistance may be available to you, if the following two conditions are met:  1) You must have 
applied for FEMA, and 2) were either denied or funds received from FEMA were insufficient 
and still need assistance. 

We highly encourage our citizens to visit with a case manager, and allow this opportunity to 
help you get further along the road to recovery. 

Continue to monitor www.mctxoem.org for updated and new information. 

 


